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NAVAL JTORE DEPARTMENT
A ralty,Whitehall,
LONDON,S.W.1.
16th July, 1959,
Received 17 n/l 59
Ansd.....CK
Dear Sir,
R.F.A, CEDARDALE

With reference to yo letter Fbd.dated 7th
July, 1959, I have to infé¢rm you that it 1s
intended to lay up R.F,A./ CEDARDALE in November
1959. In view of this, it 1s not proposed to
arrange for any further furveys to be undertaken.

Yours faithfully,

(Signed).
DIRECTOR OF STORES.
The Secretary,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
El, Fenchurch Street,
ONDON. E. C. 3.
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